
Minutes of the Sugar Hill Conservation Commission  January 20, 2022 

The meeting started at 5:00 and ended at 5:45 

In attendance: 

Chris Ellms, Judy and Larry Sawyer  

Due to a lack of a quorum we decided to use the time to work on the Commissions yearly statement for 

the town report. Several items were brought up that we felt should be included. It was decided to have 

LARRY SAWYER write the draft statement and forward it to all the members and after reading their 

comments present the final draft to everyone. Once approved by the members the statement will be 

sent to the selectmen.  

The meeting was adjourned at 5:45. 

Larry Sawyer secretary.  


